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Re: SB 929

To members of the legislature,
I support limiting the access and use of bee-killing pesticides.
Without our pollinators, our agriculture industry is doomed,
backyard gardens will not flourish and Oregon will be altogether
poorer for it. Please take action on Monday.
Thank you,
Sharon Zell
Portland, OR 97229
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